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Capital Metro Area – Hurricane Florence – Greensboro District 
(Greensboro, North Carolina Area) 

 

 
Updates highlighted below 
 
 

Greensboro District 
 
The Priority Mail Express embargo for  ZIP codes 278 and 279 has been lifted.  
  
Due to hurricane related weather impacts, the following Post Office is closed (no retail, delivery, or 
BMEU services where applicable) until further notice.   
   

•            Windsor                                          27983 
 

The following Post Offices have reopened with normal operations. 
 

 Goldsboro Main Post Office        27530 

 Berkeley Station                               27534 
 
We are monitoring conditions and will provide additional updates as they become available.  
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